History Club Explores %
% 4
Yesterday

The History Club took pride in having orga-
nized in the year 1969-1970 during the Tricen-
tennial celebration of the founding of South
Carolina.

Emphasis this year, commemorating this
great event centered around local Colleton and
South Carolina histories,

Through club activitiess members have be-
come more aware of South Carolina’s great
heritage. Some of these activities included ac-
tual excavations, cleaning up historical sites, a
library display, and local club trips.

These are our future politicians.

Left to Right; First Row: Cam Henderson, President; Ann Barnes, Vice-President; Mrs. Barnes, Sponsor, Beth Smoak,
Treasurer; Ronny Reid, Secretary. Second ROW: Marshall Truluck, Mancy Cummings, Lynne Beeson, Linda Balish, Debi
Stewart, Debbie Ritter, Linda Belec, Terry Lake, Myron Williams. Third Row: Rachael Dodd, Susan Drew, Mancy Strickland,
Cathy Dandridge, Patty Finnigan, Alice Remley. Fourth Row: Ricky Smith, Mike Rickenbaker, Pat Wylie, Steven Gardner,
Jack Shuman, John Mettles, Barbara Jean Gruber. Fifth Row: Dennis Seigler, John Cook, Fred Thielke, Jerome Jefferson.



